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Dear Mr Alghasi Mehr,

I wish to express my concern about Iranian labour rights activists Anisha Assadolahi, Atefeh Rangriz and Neda Naji and journalist Marzieh Amiri. They have been arbitrarily detained for weeks without access to a lawyer and are inappropriately accused of national security offences. They have been targeted solely in connection with a peaceful International Workers’ Day gathering held in Tehran on 1 May 2019. 
I urge you to release all four women immediately and unconditionally and drop all charges against them. Pending their release, please ensure that they can receive regular visits from their lawyers and families, as well as adequate medical care.

In addition, I request that Neda Naji and Atefeh Rangriz are transferred 

to Tehran’s Evin prison, where they would be held with other women targeted for politically motivated reasons. They are currently held in Shahr-e Rey prison together with women convicted of serious violent crimes.
Thank you for your time and consideration. I am kindly awaiting your reply.

Yours sincerely,
(Naam, adres)
